

HOUSE OF COMMONS
CHAMBRE DES COMMUNES
CANADA

Lonsdale Quay Hotel 3rd Floor 123 Carrie Cates Ct North Vancouver, BC V7M 3K7

Terry Beech

Member of Parliament for Burnaby North-Seymour

Dear Lonsdale Quay Hotel,

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to you and your team on being nominated for the Readers' Choice Award for Favourite North Shore Hotel.

Being recognized by your customers and community as the best in your field is a great achievement. Your dedication to providing outstanding products and services has not gone unnoticed, and we are proud to have you as a part of our community.

Your hard work and commitment to excellence are an inspiration to us all. We appreciate your significant contributions to the North Shore, and we look forward to seeing your continued success in the future.

If our office can ever be of service to you or your team, please do not hesitate to contact us. We wish you all the best in your future endeavours.

In your service,

Terry Beech

Member of Parliament Burnaby North - Seymour

Parliamentary Secretary to the Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance

Ottawa

Constituency